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                        Recognising  Niyaz’s Support for a Cause !        

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to recognise Niyaz (Year 1) for his participation in WeWalk, TECOM 

Group's annual charity walkathon, held on November 16th, 2024. This inspiring event 

unites communities to support meaningful causes, and Niyaz’s involvement highlights 

his dedication to making a positive impact. Well done, Niyaz, for embodying the spirit of 

community and compassion! 


